
Dear Daisy san, 

Thank you for your information. 

We would reply to your inquiry as follows. 

Regarding compliance with the PRB, as described in our annual report, we endorse the 

Paris Agreement and SDGs.  

We have the Corporate Sustainability Committee, which is chaired by the Group CEO. 

This committee aims to promote sustainability management. And we are developing 

financial solutions to support a wide range of customers engaged in tackling various 

social issues including climate change.  

In addition, we have already conducted scenario analysis of climate change risks and 

disclosed the results of this analysis in accordance with the TCFD recommendation. 

And also, we are considering development and disclosure of sustainability KPI. 

We will make efforts to contribute to develop sustainable society based on the PRB. 

Best regards, 

Soichiro Kikkawa 

Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation 

 


